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Working here at SHECC we believe that a clean and healthy environment promotes children’s health and 
teaches sustainability within the surrounding areas. To have this plastic recycling so close to a childcare centre 
can cause a whole lot of problems. Such as a dangerous hazards to the surrounding areas such as parked cars, 
peoples houses, families dropping off and picking up there children with many trucks going up the road to 
complete this development. If this development is to be built there are many factors that can be proven as a 
disadvantage for young children’s health. Such as the chemicals being produced into the natural environment. 
We have yet to have studies proven about affects it may have on the children now and/or later in the future in 
their development due to it being so close to a childcare centre. Let alone the families in the surrounding areas 
that live there. Further thinking needs to be placed into the idea of wether this development should go ahead 
and if we as a community can handle the repercussions this can cause. 
 

 




